
 

Equestrian Australia Show Horse Committee Meeting SUMMARY  4 December 2019 

 

Equestrian Australia Show Horse Committee (EASHC) - UPDATE 

Meeting Held: Wednesday 4 December at Werribee Park National Equestrian Centre. 

Below is a summary of proceedings at the recent EACC meeting. 

 

1. Item Submitted by Rider Representative withdrawn 

 

2. Judges Draws 2020 Australasia Show Horse and Rider Championships + HOTY   

Discussion held around the announcement of the 2020 National judges’ announcement on 

the EA website the first Monday following the last state to hold their HOTY.  

  

3. Appointment of Rider’s Representative 

The EASHC voted unanimously to accept Chris’s nomination. 

 

4. Rider’s with multiple horses 

The issue regarding one rider with multiple horses, delegates to take to their state 

committee for suggestions as to how to best resolve this.   

 

5. Live Streaming of Nationals 

Item raised by ESA, why was the whole of Nationals not being live streamed. 

Due to the budgetary restriction only live streaming of part of the event was possible. 

 

6. Judge Complaints 

ESA raised the issue of complaints and recommended that a form be available to lodge 

complaints or feedback against judges.  The EASHC are not in support of this as they feel it 

could support a very unpleasant and unjust situation for judges.   

 

7. Stabling at Werribee (portables) 

The states are spread out and not stabled together which does not give it a team 

atmosphere.  

 

8. Music Coordination 

Item raised by EQ regarding the music co-ordinator at Nationals. 

The music is a large part of the competitors 2 minutes of competition and all efforts should 

be made to ensure everyone has their music in the correct format and time. 

 

 

Meeting discussion 

 


